
Lewis Families,

On the back of this letter, you’ll find this year’s SUMMER 
READING CHALLENGE to help encourage students to read over 
the summer break.  You can help your child by using this fun 
challenge to help them stay on track and motivated to read. 

When students come back to school in August, they can return 
the completed challenge to the media center.  I’ll celebrate 
their reading success with some yummy ice cream.  Have a 
great summer and happy reading!

Ms. Cabral, Media Specialist

STUDENT’S NAME:

______________________________________________

GRADE & TEACHER FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR 2023-24:

______________________________________________
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